
 

STAFF REPORT 

10/9/2019 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Jonathan Hoy, P.E., Assistant City Manager/City Engineer  

SUBJECT: Construction Contract with Matich Corporation in the amount of $2,390,000.00 

and an amount of $239,000.00 for contingency for the construction of The 

Active Transportation Program (ATP) Cycle 2, City Project No. ST-100. 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Authorize The City Manager to execute a Construction Contract with Matich Corporation in the 

amount of $2,390,000.00 and an amount of $239,000.00 for contingency for the construction of 

The Active Transportation Program (ATP) Cycle 2, City Project No. ST-100. 

BACKGROUND: 
 

The City of Coachella was awarded in FY 2015/2016 from the Riverside County Transportation 

Commission (RCTC) a grant through SB 821 in the amount of $2.2 million with a local share in 

the amount of $531,000 funded through Measure A. The City Council, on 5/23/2018, authorized 

Amendment #1 with a consultant for design services. The proposed improvements include street 

signs, street lights, thermoplastic striping, bike green details, communications improvements, 

electrical service connection, minor signage installations, and other incidental appurtenant work. 

Improvements are to be constructed at various locations throughout the City. 
 

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS: 
 

The City published a Notice of Inviting Bids in The Desert Sun on 9/6/2019 and 9/13/2019 and 

made the Notice available on its website. Bids were received and opened on October 2nd, 2019 at 

2:00 pm. The City received four bids from the following companies: 

1. Matich Corporation $2,390,000.00 

  2.   Granite Construction $2,405,245.00 

  3    All American Asphalt  $3,112,444.00 

  4.   Onyx Paving Company $3,456,000.00 

 

Staff has reviewed the bids and determined that Matich Corporation is the lowest responsive bid, 

and recommends that the City execute a construction contract with Matich. 
 

  



FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

The ATP Cycle 2 Project ST-100 was included in the City’s approved CIP for FY 2019/20. The 

contract amount of $2,390,000 plus contingency in the amount of $239,000 will be funded with 

SB821 Grant and Measure A fund. 


